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The Brennity at Tradition, New Voting Precinct for Voters 
 South of Tradition Parkway   

November 5, 2024 General Election 

Gertrude Walker, Supervisor of Elections for St. Lucie County, announces a new precinct location for the 

upcoming General Election on November 5, 2024. The Brennity at Tradition is located at 10827 Stony Creek 

Way and will serve voters residing south of Tradition Parkway in Port St. Lucie. 

Since the 2020 General Election, the voter population has grown at the Tradition Town Hall precinct from 

approximately 10,000 qualified voters to over 20,000.  Due to lack of public facilities in the Tradition area, the 

Supervisor of Elections office must depend on the generosity of the community to permit the use of their 

facilities as precinct locations.   

Gertrude Walker, Supervisor of Elections for St. Lucie County stated, "After several years of diligently searching 

for an additional site, we were successful in collaboration with the management team of the Brennity at 

Tradition to solidify a new precinct location. We are grateful to the Brennity at Tradition for their commitment 

to serve the community.”       

On September 3, 2024, the Board of County Commissioners approved Resolution No. 24-136 for the creation 

of a new precinct to accommodate the rapidly growing population in Tradition. With the addition of this new 

precinct, the St. Lucie County Supervisor of Elections aims to reduce the wait times on Election Day and 

improve the overall voting experience in the Tradition area.  Voters in the Tradition area will be receiving 

notifications in the mail from the Supervisor of Elections office about changes to their assigned precinct 

location. 

For additional information, please contact the St. Lucie County Supervisor of Elections office at 772-462-1500 

or visit our website at www.slcelections.com, your trusted source for election information. 
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